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FM Walleyes Unlimited, Inc  is proud to present:
PROFESSIONAL FISHERMAN

Chris grew up in northern Wisconsin and 
currently resides in Chisago, MN.   When 
asked when he started fishing he simply says, 
“I‘ve been fishing since I was able to walk.”

He has been fishing tournaments for 21 years 
and is currently the nation’s number 1 ranked 
walleye tournament angler and has accounted 
for 42 top 10 finishes in major events.  
During his long career Chris’s 
accomplishments have included earning the 
prestigious titles of “FLW Championship 
winner”,   FLW Walleye tour “Angler of 
the Year”, the Professional Walleye Trail 
“Angler of the Year” and is if that is not 
enough he is also a 2-time winner of the 

“Professional Walleye Trail 
Top Gun Award” and a 5-time 
tournament champion.
s s s s s s s s

This is the annual FM Walleyes 
Unlimited, Inc. Membership 
meeting. There will be a election 
of board members and officers. 
We will go over the current state 
of the Club. Doors will open at 
6PM to FM Walleye Members 
only and at 6:30 for the general 
public. The seminar starts at 7:00pm.

Come join us at the El Zagal Shrine in North Fargo
on February 17th. Bring A Friend!!

This meeting is FREE and open to the public

CHRIS GILMAN
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Calendar
of Events 

February 17th
Annual Membership Meeting

at the El Zagal Shrine.
Doors open for members at 6pm
Free Chili & Fixings while it lasts

Election of Board Members & Officers 
starts at 6:30pm

General Meeting starts at 7pm
Professional Fisherman Chris Gilman is 

the guest speaker

February 28th Memberships 
Expire

Make sure to renew before then so you 
do not miss a Issue of Walleye Lines

March 3rd
Board Meeting

Kelly Inn at 6pm
Members Welcome

March 24th
Anglers Night with 

James Lindner
Doors open at 6:30pm and the Seminar 

starts at 7:00pm at
the Kelly Inn on Main  in Fargo, ND

April 7th  
Board Meeting

6:00pm at the Kelly Inn in Fargo
Members Welcome

April 21st 
Tom Briggs from 
Wigwam Resort

Doors open at 6:30pm and the Seminar 
starts at 7:00pm at

the Kelly Inn on Main  in Fargo, ND

May 5th 
Board Meeting

6:00pm at the Kelly Inn in Fargo
Members Welcome

June 2nd 
Annual Pelican Classic Rules Meeting

Fair Hills Supper Club

June 3rd & 4th 
Annual Pelican Classic Tournament

June 8th Take a Vet Fishing 
YMCA on Big Cormorant

June 9th Board Meeting
6:00pm at the Kelly Inn in Fargo

Members Welcome

NO JUNE GENERAL MEETING

ALL MEETINGS AT  7PM AT THE  
KELLY INN OF FARGO, UNLESS 

OTHERWISE STATED.
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President’s Comments... 
	 Our 2011 Annual Dinner Dance is now history and I want to thank all 
of our volunteers who helped set up Saturday mourning and also worked in the 
evening and the Sponsors who donated all the raffle items.  This great event would 
not happen without all the time and effort a couple individuals, Tami Stillwell and 
Karen Chouinard, who put in many long hours getting everything organized.
	 Thee 10th Annual YMCA Youth Indoor Ice Fishing Tournament was 
a great success!! 17 FM Walleyes Unlimited, Inc. club members helped with 
this event. Thanks to Dave Harrmon of the YMCA and Scheels All Sports for 
sponsoring this event.
	 Don’t miss this months meeting featuring Chris Gilman, one of the top 
Walleye Fisherman in the United States. The election of officers and board of 
directors will take place before Chris gets his seminar up the way.  Steve Gartens 
INFAMUS CHILE will be served.
	 See you on the hard water!
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DL Marina: 218-847-7291

Lake Lida: 218-532-2628
Tim Sweeney at

3 Locations to serve you better
• Two miles west of

Detroit Lakes on Hwy 10
• At the Detroit Lakes Marina

• Lake Lida
DL Toll Free: 800-774-2628

Your exclusive Lund
Fiberglass dealer

for the region!

5608 Hwy 75 South  •  Moorhead, MN 56560
(218) 233-4489  • http://www.moorheadmarine.com

3471 University Dr S
Fargo, ND 58103 (701) 356-3700

Garden Hut of Fargo
“Your Northland Outdoor Power

Equipment Center - featuring Easy
Angler and Lodge Fish Houses.”

500 2nd Ave N	 701.293.2400
Fargo, ND 58102 	 800.423.3344

701.237.5948
1020 25th St S  	 Fargo, ND 58103 

3450 Main Ave	 701.293.7325
Fargo, ND 58103 	 www.swanston.com

Gary Sauvageau President

Jim Mohr Jr.(Nice to have you back), 
Richard Linge, Craig Laplante, 

Roger Stearns, Richie Enger, Jermey 
Schnieder, David G. Johnson, Scott A. 

Muchler, David Gunwall, Bruce Walla, 
Bruce Braaten, Brandon Moore, 

Michael Traynor M.D., Dale Smith, 
Steve Ladany, Chris Meyer and  

John Butts   

2115 SE Main St
Moorhead, MN

218-287-9100
MON.-FRI. 8:30-6:00
SAT. 8:30-3:00

1020 25th St S	S tudio: 701.237.3767
Fargo, ND 58103 	 Office: 701.237.5346
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This ain’t no Tupperware Party or Book of the Month Club. We’re talking fishing – fishing clubs specifically. It’s because 
of organizations like FM Walleyes, that fishing lives and grows at a grassroots level. And frankly, your efforts to motivate 
locals and influence rules, regulations, even legislation, often go unnoticed or unappreciated. 

The people at Aquateko, the makers of the InvisaSwivel and Knot2Kinky Wire 
Leaders, both know it and admire all we do for the local fisheries. And now want 
to reward our club and its members for your efforts.

They are offering “2 for 1” special pricing on any online purchases of InvisaSwivel 
and Knot2Kinky made before February 28, 2011.  One order per household but 
you may order as many as you want. Shipping charges are $2.95, no matter the 
size of the order, so stock up at this great price.  Additionally, for every order, 

Aqueteko will donate $1.00 back to FM Walleyes.  Everyone wins.

These are cutting edge new products.  The InvisaSwivel is invisible underwater and neutrally buoyant. The perfect addition 
for a “Natural” presentation. We recommend the 25lb swivels for most walleye applications. The Knot2Kinky Nickel-
Titanium Wire leader is a Knottable, Kink-Resistant, and Elastic choice for when you’re fishing for toothy critters.  Need to 
see it to believe it.

Reaping the reward is easy, too. Simply go to www.aquateko.com and make your selections. During the checkout process, 
enter the promo/coupon code FM WALL and the discount happens magically and mathematically. 

Aquateko
This ain’t no Tupperware Party or Book of the Month Club.We’re talking fishing – fishing clubs
specifically. It’s because of organizations like FMWalleyes, that fishing lives and grows at a grassroots
level. And frankly, your efforts to motivate locals and influence rules, regulations, even legislation, often
go unnoticed or unappreciated.

The people at Aquateko, themakers of the InvisaSwivel and
Knot2KinkyWire Leaders, both know it and admire all we
do for the local fisheries. And now want to reward our club
and itsmembers for your efforts.

They are offering “2 for 1” special pricing on any online
purchases of InvisaSwivel and Knot2Kinkymade before February 28, 2011. One order per household but
you may order asmany as you want. Shipping charges are $2.95, nomatter the size of the order, so
stock up at this great price. Additionally, for every order, Aqueteko will donate $1.00 back to FM
Walleyes. Everyone wins.

These are cutting edge new products. The InvisaSwivel is invisible underwater and neutrally buoyant.
The perfect addition for a “Natural” presentation.We recommend the 25lb swivels formost walleye
applications. The Knot2Kinky Nickel TitaniumWire leader is a Knottable, Kink Resistant, and Elastic
choice for when you’re fishing for toothy critters. Need to see it to believe it.

Reaping the reward is easy, too. Simply go to www.aquateko.com and make your selections. During the
checkout process, enter the promo/coupon code FMWALL and the discount happensmagically and
mathematically.

YMCA
FM Walleyes Unlimited volunteers assist with YMCA Ice 

Fishing Tournament
Seventeen members of FM Walleyes Unlimited assisted with the YMCA’s annual Ice Fishing Tournament on Saturday, 
January 20th.  The tournament, sponsored by the Fargo Moorhead YMCA, Scheel’s All-Sports & FM Walleyes Unlimited, 
saw 86 children along with 45 adults take part in the festivities.  Held indoors to avoid the unpredictable North Dakota January 
weather, the event included indoor “ice fishing” games, warm food and fun activities for 
kids and adults.   FM Walleyes Unlimited set up four learning stations and six casting 
targets, providing “hands on” fishing experiences for those who attended.  

At the “weigh in” ceremony Ron Sahr presented the YMCA with a check for $1,000 from 
FM Walleyes Unlimited.  This donation is used to provide scholarships for youth to attend 
the YMCA Camp Cormorant.  

A special “Thank you” to the FM Walleyes Unlimited 
volunteers Barry Chouinard, Bob Jensen, Dan & Sharon 
Kaup, Gary Sauvageau, John Agre, J.W. Schroeder, Karl 
Palloch, Kurt Kainz, Kyle Agre, Paul Etterman, Rick Mohan, 
Ron Sahr, Scott Brewer, Steve & Blake Meyer, and Tom 
McGeehan for helping to make the event a success.
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Minnesota lawmakers urging DNR to craft new invasive-species rules soon. DNR 
feeling pressure to formulate stricter regulations

By Chris Niskanen 
cniskanen@pioneerpress.com
Updated: 02/06/2011 12:01:37 AM CST

State lawmakers are urging the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources to move faster in crafting new laws to stop the 
spread of zebra mussels and other aquatic invasive species.  Rep. Dennis McNamara, R-Hastings, told DNR officials last 
week during a House hearing that the Legislature is ready to hear proposals as soon as possible.  “You can’t sit on your hands 
and not deal with this,” said McNamara, the chairman of the House Energy, Environment and Natural Resources Policy and 
Finance Committee. “I want legislation here shortly to deal with this in a major way.” 

DNR officials told McNamara’s committee some far-reaching proposals could infringe on boaters’ movement from lake to 
lake and would be expensive. They also said fighting the pests would require help from local governments.  “We get a lot of, 
‘The DNR is not doing enough,’ ‘’ Luke Skinner, DNR invasive species program supervisor, told the House committee. “But 
we turn around and say, ‘Help us.’ ‘’  McNamara’s challenge was a clear signal to the DNR to formulate the most stringent 
rules yet to prevent the spread of aquatic invasive species, especially zebra mussels. 

Lake associations, county commissioners and homeowners are pressuring the DNR to slow the spread of invasive species 
now that zebra mussels infest Lake Mille Lacs, Lake Minnetonka and other high-use waters. DNR officials say they are 
working on legislation that would: 

•   Increase penalties for people who transport invasive species, making fines comparable to those for fish and wildlife 
violations. The move could raise such fines by several hundred dollars. 
•  Require special training and permits for companies that install docks and boatlifts. Such equipment can become a vector for 
invasive species, especially zebra mussels, and the DNR wants such workers to be trained to deal with invasive species. 
•  Hire more conservation officers. The agency has 22 open conservation officer positions out of more than 150 because of 
recent retirements. 

DNR officials presented lawmakers with a list of suggested actions to stop the invasive species formulated by hundreds 
of lakeshore owners, associations, county commissioners and others who participated in public-input meetings and 
committees. 

Skinner acknowledged the need for action with zebra mussels in Lake Mille Lacs. 
“We think that aquatic invasive species are a serious threat to the state, and we are seeing an unprecedented movement of 
some of these species,” he said. “It is a high priority for us.” 

Enforcement efforts are already resulting in more citations. Conservation officers wrote 57 civil citations in 2009, a number 
that jumped to 156 in 2010. 

Despite having fewer officers, the DNR spent 12,800 hours enforcing invasive species laws in 2010, up from 4,800 in 2009. 
To double the number of hours spent on invasive species enforcement, the DNR would need $1.6 million. 

The DNR has discussed “containment zones” in which boaters would have to have their craft cleaned and inspected at 
decontamination stations. A major problem is Minnesota’s vast number of lakes and lake accesses. Skinner said it would cost 
$7 million to $10 million to staff Lake Mille Lacs’ 40 access points with staff 16 hours a day to inspect and clean boats. 

“There is no way we can staff all 40 of the accesses and catch everybody coming off the lake,” he said. New legislation 
should be prepared for the Legislature within a few weeks, and McNamara urged speed in crafting it. “We need to get serious 
and prepare for the upcoming boating season now,” he said.

DNR Regulations
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FM-WALLEYS UNLIMITED DONATES BOOKS TO 
FARGO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL LIBRARIES

FM Walleyes Unlimited is donating over $800 worth of 
children’s books to Fargo Public Schools’ elementary 
libraries. Members of the club will be delivering the books to 
the schools with the message: enjoy the outdoors and enjoy 
reading about the outdoors. The club purchased the books 
from FISH ON KIDS BOOKS™, chapter books targeted to 
second through sixth grade readers.

   The series, authored by K.J. Houtman, starts with book 
#1, A Whirlwind Opener, set on the opening of fishing 
season in Minnesota. Book #2, Driving Me Crazy follows 
the main character, 11-year-old Gus Roberts, into camping 
on Memorial Day weekend at Itasca State Park and the 
headwaters of the Mississippi River. Book #3, Spare the Rod, 
kicks off summer vacation and a family trip to Wisconsin 
where more fun is in store than ATVing with his cousin, 
Colton. The books target fun adventures around fishing, 
camping and hunting—and Gus’ most memorable moments 
are the surprises around every corner.

   “Some of our members read the books themselves and 
approached the club that this was a perfect fit for the kids 
within our community,” shared Kyle Agre, Youth Education 
Coordinator with FM Walleyes Unlimited. “Youth education 
and community outreach are top priorities for our club 
membership in respect to sharing our passion for the sport of 
fishing.”  

  “These books will provide high interest, informational 
fiction-based stories for elementary readers. Students appreciate finding a book they enjoy reading and can relate to, and love 
when they find out it is written as a part of an on-going series,” shared Rachael Agre, Director of Elementary Curriculum, 
Fargo Public Schools.  FM Walleyes Unlimited also generously donated all three books in the series in audio format, which 
allows children of all reading levels access to the stories.

  “It’s a win-win,” added author, K.J. Houtman, on hand at the recent FM Walleyes Unlimited event in Fargo. “The club has a 
chance to further their role of supporting kids and families with their outdoor sports, and the kids have a chance to read some 
fun and wholesome stories that embrace a lifestyle that is definitely a part of the culture in the Fargo-Moorhead area.”

  “We aren’t done yet, either,” added Barry Chouinard, FM Walleyes Unlimited club treasurer. “There are more schools and 
we’ll order more books for donations around the Fargo-Moorhead area. It’s great to have books that not only embrace the 
outdoor lifestyle in a positive light for kids, but also squeak in just a little instruction as well.”

  The books are adventure stories, but in the back of each book is a quick glimpse into Gus Robert’s writing assignment at 
school: write about fishing to someone that doesn’t know much about it. “That’s where the kids will learn a little bit of ‘how-
to’ information,” added author, Houtman. “Although, my main goal in writing the books was to provide a fun adventure 
story that celebrates getting into outdoor sports.”

  For more information check out www.fishonkidsbooks.com or contact 612.710.5584, or 
  email: info@fishonkidsbooks.com
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(From L to R) Scott Brewer, VP FM Walleyes Unlimited, Leslie 
Hagemeister,  Elementary Library Medial Curriculum Specialist, Christian, 
student at Lewis & Clark Elementary School, Connie Howitson, Medial 
Specialist at Lewis & Clark Elementary School, Kyle Agre, Youth 
Education Coordinator FM Walleyes Unlimited 

(From L to R) Scott Brewer, VP FM Walleyes Unlimited, Leslie Hagemeister,  
Elementary Library Medial Curriculum Specialist, Christian, student at Lewis & Clark 
Elementary School, Connie Howitson, Medial Specialist at Lewis & Clark Elementary 
School, Kyle Agre, Youth Education Coordinator FM Walleyes Unlimited
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Dinner Dance Pictures
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January 20011 Recap
Raffle Winner
Occasionally, an offer comes along that is too good to 
believe.  Last winter while we were discussing with Craig 
Stapon about coming down to Fargo for a seminar, he said 
he would donate a guided trip for us to raffle.  WOW. Ok, so 
you’re thinking “what’s the big deal, it’s just another guided 
trip”.  Well, a Craig Stapon trip is not just another fishing trip.  
Craig is widely known as the most knowledgeable Musky 
Guide on Lake of the Woods and one of the top guys in all of 
Canada.  Each year Craig donates one of these to be auctioned 
for the Never Alone Cancer Foundation in Winnipeg and it 
routinely sells in the $4000.00 range.  The trip includes 2 
days with Craig for 2 people to be used between September 
11, 2011 and November 27, 2011.  The reason for the FALL 
dates is because that’s the best time to catch a trophy, a “fish 
of a lifetime”.   

We decided we would raffle this item during the January meeting.  Tickets were 10.00 each or 3 for 25.00.  There were 
many sold before the meeting and immediately after Craig’s wonderful presentation.  We even sold a few more after Jason 
Gauthier mentioned that he would also donate his time and equipment to make this a 4 person trip.  At the very end of the 
meeting, Craig drew the winning ticket; a ticket that was one of many jointly purchased by board members Scott Brewer and 
Kyle Agre.   Wow, talk about excitement.  Rumor has it that Scott and Kyle will be taking their sons along for this ‘Trip of 
a Lifetime”.  

We can’t thank Craig and Jason enough for the donation of this trip.  We are very proud to call these fine gentleman friends.  
Thanks to their generosity, were able to generate over 500.00 to be used for FM Walleye programs.

Left to Right: Jason Gauthier, Scott Brewer(Raffle Winner), 
Craig Stapon
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Walleye University PHoto’s

If you are interested in taking any of our Walleye University classes contact Kyle Agre at (701) 526-0262.

“Making Your Own Fishing Tackle”
The January FM Walleyes University brought 30 young anglers together to learn how to make their own 
fishing tackle.  The class allowed attendees to learn how to tie a snell knot and then put that knowledge 
to practice by tying several snelled hooks which were then used to 
build spinner rigs.  They also had the opportunity to color spoons 
and paint jigs.  The young anglers were provided a Plano tackle tray 
which they could use to store the tackle that they made in class.  At 
the conclusion of the activities the young anglers were recognized 
and presented with a certificate of attendance at the regular club 
meeting.  Each attendee was also given a tackle pack from sponsor 
Northland Tackle Company.  

A special “Thank you!” to the volunteers who assisted with this 
class.   Without these generous individuals’ dedication to youth 
education the class would not have been possible.  Volunteers for 
this event included Amelia Agre, Bill Carr, Chuck DeRemer, Jason 
Kohlman, Rick Mohan, Ron Sahr, Scott Johnson and Steve Hall.
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FM Walleyes Unlimited, Inc is proud to welcome 3 new 
advertisers this month:

www.livetargetlures.com

Walleye University PHoto’s Continued

If you would like to submit 
a picture of your trophy or 
just a good memory please 

e-mail your photo to:   brian.
dahlin@randscasework.com

www.livetargetlures.com
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BOARD MEETING MINUTES – Thursday, January 6, 2011 @ Doublewood Inn, Fargo ND
Meeting was called to order @ 6.00pm by President, Gary Sauvageau.
Absent Board Member:	 Ed Liberda, Scott Brewer & Steve Hall
General Members Present:	 Scot Johnson	 	 	 	 	
Review of November board meeting minutes.  Motion made by Ron Sahr to approve minutes as written, 2nd by Steve Meyer.  All in favor, motion passed.
Treasurer’s Report.  Current balance is $5,007.00.  Steve Meyer made motion to approve current balance, 2nd by Rick Mohan.  All in favor, motion passed.
Current Membership:  302
October general club meeting attendance:  160
Update club’s master calendar.  No changes.

OLD BUSINESS:
Dinner Dance, Tami Stillwell.  Event will be held on Saturday, January 22nd, 2011 @ the El Zagal Shrine in Fargo, ND.  The band “Triple Play” 
will be providing the musical entertainment.  Donations for the event are still being received.  If you would like to make a donation (of any kind) or 
are interested in volunteering, contact Tami @ 701 367 6741 or email her @ stillwelltami@ideaone.net.  Tickets are currently available at a cost of 
$25 each.  This year’s ticket includes a cash raffle.  NOTE:  All tickets holders, whether present or not, will have the opportunity to win one of three 
prizes ($300, $200 or $100).
YMCA Ice Fishing Event, Ron Sahr.    This year’s event will be held outside on January 22, 2011, from 1 to 3 pm at the Fercho Family YMCA.  
Ron is again heading up the event.  If you are interested in helping out, contact Ron
Speaker Update, Scott Brewer.    Thursday, January 20th general meeting will be held at the Doublewood.  This meeting will feature Roger Stearns 
and Craig Stapon from Canada.  February’s Chili Feed and Annual Meeting will be held at the El Zagal Shrine on February 17th.  The speaker will 
be Chris Gilman a Ranger pro.  March’s speaker was unable to make it so we are currently working on getting James Lindner.  We should be getting 
more information soon on this possibility.  April’s meeting we will have Tom Briggs, owner of Wigwam Resort.  He will be speaking about Lake of 
the Woods and the Rainy River.  
Nominations Committee, Gary Sauvageau, Scott Brewer & Kyle Agre.    Committee currently working on securing people willing to serve on the 
board.  If you are interested or know of someone that is please contact any board member.
Sponsorship.  Barry Chouinard, Kyle Agre, Scott Brewer and Don Marty.  They are currently working on a more defined program that will be easier to 
track.  They also welcome help that any board member or general club member would be willing to offer.
Youth Education, Kyle Agre  January Youth Education class on tackle making will be held @ 6pm prior to the general meeting at the Doublewood 
Inn.  The learning stations will include knot tying, spinner making, painting spoons & painting jigs.  Volunteers are needed.   The Youth Rod Building 
class to be held in March has been upgraded to be able to handle 12-15 youth.  This class will be open to kids who have not yet been a part of a 
previous rod building class.
Winnipeg Ice Fishing Excursion.    Rick Mohan brought a mock-up of a possible hat design for the participants.  Currently there are 68 people signed 
up.  Kyle does have some alternate lodging options available, you can contact Kyle for more specific information about that.  Big fish prizes for the 
event will be given out by each club at the Saturday night social.
Distinguished Member Award, Steve Hall.      Please get your nominations in as soon as possible for the next Distinguised Member.  This award 
is given out at the March meeting.

NEW BUSINESS:
February Annual Meeting & Election.  To be held on February 17th at the El Zagal Shrine.  Speaker will be Chris Gilman.
Club Meeting Location, Steve Meyer.  We have been approached by the Kelly Inn on Main and offered use of their meeting room for no cost to 
our club.  Currently we have been paying for all rooms used for board and general meetings.  Last year’s cost to the club was $1700 for 8 general 
meetings and 10 board meetings.  Steve Garten made motion to move our meeting location to the Kelly Inn on Main.  Second was made by Barry 
Chouinard.  All in favor, motion passed.

ROUND TABLE:
Tami Stillwell… 	 forward the club will be using one-half of the Picture Board used at the club functions as a Trading Post.  So general members 	
	 	 that would like to post to buy, to sell, to trade, etc… can use this.
Steve Meyer…  	 to all who made the Anglers Night on Ice/Club induction to FWHOF event a success.	
Barry Chouinard…  Talked about new communications methods that would be beneficial for our club to use more, like Facebook, etc…  Due to 	
	 these new methods it will get to a point that it will not be necessary to send out paper copy entry forms.  This will be good for 	
	 our club and also a cost savings.  Also mentioned that he will be attending the Minnesota DNR Round Table Friday and 	
	 early Saturday (7th & 8th).  Then on Saturday pm and Sunday he will be at the NPAA convention in Minneapolis.
Brian Dahlin…   	 Please get all information/articles to him as soon as possible for the Walleye Lines.
Gary Sauvageau… Big Thanks to everyone for a Great Anglers Night on Ice.  His being a founding member of the organization made this extra 	
	 special to see the club at this new level.

Motion to adjourn @ 7.20pm by Ron Sahr, 2nd by Brian Dahlin.  All in favor, motion passed.

The next board meeting will be @ 6pm on Thursday, February 3rd @ the Kelly Inn on Main, Fargo ND.     
Please remember that all general club members are welcome to attend board meetings.   Respectfully submitted by Tami Stillwell, Recording Secretary.

board meeting minutes
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Membership Application and Renewal
F-M Walleyes Unlimited, Inc. – An area sportsman’s club, dedicated to the preservation and improvement of 
walleye fishing, invites you to join and actively participate in our fishing club	 o New	 o Renew
Application for Membership:	 o  $20 	 o Jr. Member (under 18) - FREE

Name(s)____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address______________________________________________________ City_ _____________________________ State____________ Zip_________________

Phone:  Home  (______)  ______  - _____________________________________Work  (______)  ______  - _______

Do you own a boat?   o Yes  o No      Would you like to fish with other club members?   o Yes  o No

E-mail:___________________________________________________________________________________________

Membership requirements: Persons desiring membership must be those who can act in a sportsmanlike manner and will be 
a credit to the organization.  Receipt of this application, yearly dues and approval of the Board of Directors are required for 
membership.  
Mail application to: 
F-M Walleyes Unlimited, Inc., PO Box 1017, Moorhead, MN 56560.

Signature of Applicant:  x 
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PAID Amount_________________

Date___________Init____________

Have a safe and fun fishing season from
Sahr’s Sudden Service

601 N. 4th St.	
Fargo, ND 58102	 293-1918

and

Red River Boarding Kennels
789-7510

Ron & Kathy Sahr, Owners

701.232.2491
72 Broadway 	 Fargo, ND 58102 

3000 25th St S
Fargo, ND 58103

Vision Bank

(701) 364-2020

3100 13th Ave S
Fargo, ND 58103

(701) 451-7528

Every Battery
For

Every Need
4430 17th Avenue South

Fargo, ND

701-293-8000

INDUSTRIES
(701) 277-1749 • 800-246-1749 • Fax (701) 277-1867
www.trsindustries.com       email: tarps4119@aol.com

1230 40th Street NW
In the Fargo Industrial Park • Fargo, ND 58102

Custom Boat Covers, Custom Covers For Anything
Guaranteed turn around

Easy to work with
Guaranteed quality

Rich Cossette

Mercury • Yamaha • Johnson • Evinrude • Mercruiser
Sales, Service & Used Parts

Kovash Marine
1417 1st Ave. N. • Moorhead, MN 56560

Pat Kovash
Owner/Operator	 218-233-3300
Certified Marine Tech           fax: 218-233-3399
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OFFICERS
Gary Sauvageau, President (exp: Feb., 2012)
(701) 235-5804 
garysauvageau@msn.com

Scott Brewer, V. President (exp: Feb., 2012)
218) 233-0494
scottb@NorthernPipe.com

Barry Chouinard, Treas. (exp: Feb., 2012)
(218) 790-4762
bchouinard@magnumlog.com

Tami Stillwell, Rec. Sec. (exp: Feb., 2011)
(701) 367-6741
stillwelltami@ideaone.net

Brian Dahlin, Corr. Sec. (exp: Feb., 2013)
(701) 371-4083
brian.dahlin@randscasework.com

Steve Garten, Past President
(701) 238-1362
stevegarten@q.com

BOARD of DIRECTORS
Steve Hall (exp: Feb., 2013)
(701) 261-4379
stevehall58@hotmail.com

Steve Meyer (exp: Feb., 2013)
(701) 371-7507
smeyer@lampertyards.com

Kyle Agre (exp: Feb., 2012)
(701) 526-0262
kyle.agre@gmail.com

Ed Liberda (exp: Feb., 2011)
(701) 235-4993 
edward.liberda@gmail.com

Ron Sahr (exp: Feb., 2011)
(701) 293-1918
redriverboarding@hotmail.com

Richard Mohan (exp: Feb., 2012)
(701) 840-7792
rgmohan@cableone.net

Articles for the
2011 MARCH Issue
of the Walleye Lines

will be accepted through the
28TH of February

Any photos, articles that you have written or printed articles that you have obtained 
permission to have reprinted will be accepted. 

For more information please contact 
Brian Dahlin, Editor of the Walleye Lines at: 

brian.dahlin@randscasework.com


